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Matthew Rosel

From: Matthew Rosel
Sent: Wednesday, 10 September 2014 8:36 AM
To: Matthew Rosel
Subject: FW: MP 10_0076 MOD 3 - Kirrawee Brickpit Concept Plan - Response to 

Submissions

From: RAVEENDRARAJAN Nagalingam [mailto:RaviN.Raveendra@rms.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Friday, 5 September 2014 4:09 PM 
To: Mark Brown 
Subject: FW: MP 10_0076 MOD 3 - Kirrawee Brickpit Concept Plan - Response to Submissions 
 
         Mark, 

RMS has reviewed the Response to submissions and raise no objections. 
  
Rgds 
Ravi Ravendra 
Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety 
  
T: 8849 2540 
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